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Agenda 
Seattle Commission for People with disAbilities 
Thursday, February 18, 2016, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 

Seattle City Hall Room 370 
 
4:00 - 4:15  Call to Order       
    Introductions 

Public comment 
Approval of January Minutes  

 
 

4:15 - 5:20  SOCR Report   SOCR staff 

4:15 - 4:45         Chris Jones and Lara Rose 
 

Portage Bay Park, located on NE Boat Street on the 
southern edge of the UW campus, will provide small 
gathering areas, picnic spots and informal recreational 
opportunities. It will also include hand-carried boat access, 
natural shoreline habitat, and interpretative and educational 
elements. Last fall, Seattle Parks and Recreation presented 
to the community several design concepts for Portage Bay 
Park. Based on feedback, Seattle Parks has developed a 
preferred design alternative. Join the project team to learn 
about the proposed park design and provide your feedback. 

 
4:45 - 5:20  Commission discussion Items  
 

http://www.seattle.gov/civilrights/
http://www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/portage_bay/


• Discuss event by the Outreach committee (Mike) 
• Requirements for the website (Mike) 
• Brainstorm marketing ideas (Mike) 
• Commission Appointments/Recruitment (Mark) 
• Vote on inviting a guest to the meeting in March (Patt) 
• Committee Structure (Co-Chairs) Review Bylaws and 

possible revision 
   

5:20 - 5:40 Committee Chair Reports 

5:40 - 6:00  New Business/Announcements 

 

Next Meeting:    Thursday, March 17, 2016    

Next 5-Commission Meeting: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 

 

 

 

Chemical Sensitivity Awareness 

Some Commissioners have multiple chemical 
sensitivities.  Low levels of various chemicals make them 
sick.  This problem is increasingly prevalent in today’s 
work environment.  Please help to protect the health and 
comfort of those attending our Commission meetings by 
minimal use or voluntarily eliminating the use of such 
things as: 



 Perfume     Heavily Scented 
Shampoo 

 Cologne/After Shave  Scented Fabric Softener 

 Scented Hand Lotion  Highly Scented Hair 
Products 

Your Help Is Greatly Appreciated 

 

 


